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Thank you for trusting the board and staff at Siloam Missionary Homes with your support. Without your
faithfulness we could not provide a place for missionaries to call home. We are grateful for your support
in 2023 and wanted to share with you some plans and thoughts for 2024.

This year’s theme “Making Every Moment Count” 2023 REVENUE
comes from Colossians 4:21-26. We are focusing
our energy on making every thought, every word,
every task, and every interaction, kingdom
driven. Whether we are repairing a leaky pipe or
sharing the gospel with someone, we always
represent Christ and everything we do is worthy
of doing for His glory.
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OTHER MISCELLANECQUS
In the spirit of those verses and thoughts we are eyt
excited about what God has in store for the
coming year. We have been praying for some
time that God would open a door of opportunity
to minister in some way to our surrounding community. We are thrilled to let you know that God has
answered that prayer. Joyce George (co-founder and office manager) and Valerie Gay (accounts
receivable) have stepped up and will be offering English classes on Sunday afternoons in the Family
Center here at Siloam. We will be able to incorporate the Gospel into every lesson offered and already
have several interested in the course.

. CAMP GLORY FARM

We have not forgotten about the missionaries that call this place home. As many of you are aware we
completed our newest house in 2022 and this last year we began the process of updating several of the
existing homes. We were able to do some upgrades to one of the basement apartments and replaced
the downstairs flooring in one of our larger homes. This year we will be making some safety
improvements to the deck on one unit, upgrading the downstairs apartments with some usable outdoor
space on their porches, and updating the carpet, paint, and fixtures in the upstairs of one of our larger
homes. We will also be replacing two roofs and the siding on two of the two-story homes.

Why do we share this with you? One, so you can pray. We cannot put into words how much we are
looking forward to being able to share the Gospel each week with our community. Two, so you can
share the need. Many of these updates are critical to the preservation of the houses here at Siloam but
are outside the normal annual maintenance budget. So, just as we’ve raised funds in the past for new
homes, we need to raise funds each year for the next few years to be able to update and refresh the
existing homes.

Again, we thank you for your faithful support of the ministry here and ask that you prayerfully consider
not only continuing to partner with us through your existing giving, but consider increasing your giving to
help meet these additional needs.
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